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Hello Lost & Foundation Friends!
We are once again using this newsletter — and future newsletters — as a means of
keeping in touch with all of you. We want to let you know what’s going on with Lost &
Foundation, and what’s coming up. We hope we can continue to call on you to help as

april

we continue with our mission: music helping humanity.

Conrad Addison Benefit

Our last benefit event on October 23,
2016 was our biggest ever! Thanks to
you, we raised over $175,700 to help
Conrad Addison cope with medical and
living expenses. He is working on
rehabilitating from a mountain-biking
accident that left him paralyzed

It was great to see Helena and Great Falls
come together. And, of course, it
wouldn’t have happened without people
like you!

: Thanks to the
Radisson
Colonial Hotel
Helena for its
generosity. And
thanks to all the
great musicians,
| technicians and
' volunteers!

Lost & Foundation “small grants” over the last year or so ...

GREATER HELENA GIVES — MAY 4-5!

in January 2016, $600 to Valerie V, travel for son’s treatment

in January 2016, $200 to PEERS, memorial for Nathan N

in January 2016, $850 to Shawn M, family medical travel

in February 2016, $1,000 to Parker S, medical & travel expenses
in April 2016, $200 to Addie G, medical expenses

in April 2016, $550 to George P, utility assistance

in July 2016, $800 to Jeff P, travel expenses after accident

in October 2016, $400 to Sabrina O, rent assistance

in December 2016, $1,000 to Corena H, medical expenses

in February 2017, $1,000 to Timm G, medical expenses

in March 2017, $1,000 to Tammi H, travel for daughter’s treatment
in April 2017, $1,000 to Pam H, medical & repair expenses

in April 2017, $200 to Dax S, medical expenses

in April 2017, $41,850 raised by Team Dax for medical expenses

It’'s a 24-HOUR OPPORTUNITY from 6 p.m.
May 4 to 6 p.m. May 5 — GREATER HELENA
GIVES! This is a grand opportunity to make ¢
difference!

Greater Helena Gives is an online event to
help Helena nonprofits help others. Here’s
what it involves — on THURSDAY, MAY 4, or
FRIDAY, MAY 5, go to the Greater Helena
Gives website and donate to Lost &
Foundation. It’s easy!

Your support will help boost the over $680,000 that Lost &
Foundation has given to help individuals, families, and
organizations in our community.
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Remember — MAY 4-5 — put it on your calendar, stick it on
the refrigerator, write it in the dust on your car’s dashboard.
Go to GREATER HELENA GIVES and pledge your support
for Lost & Foundation.

To volunteer for L&F. contact Elizabeth Tobin at 431-3521.
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http://www.LostAndFoundation.org
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517 Knight Street
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Like Lost & Foundation on Facebook

Check out our album of children’s music
at CD Baby or download from iTunes
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